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CACFP 13-I6

Memorandum

'l'o: Institutions Participating in the Child and Adult Care !-ood Program

From: Arncttc Cowan, MS, IlD, LDN d/ho,(- G-C--
Head, Special Nutrition Programs

Subject: CACFP Needs Assessment Research Launch

As part ofthe Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of2010, Section 221, the Food and Nutrition
Service is preparing to launch a nationwide research survey of the Child and Adult Care Food

Program (CACFP) participants that serve children up to age live. The survcy will be conducted
by KRC Research, an independent survey research company. 'fhe purpose of the survey is to get

input from State agencies, sponsoring organizations, child care centers, and 1-amily day care

homes across the United States about nutrition, physical activity, and electronic media use in
centers and homes. Results from the research will be used in the development ofnutrition and

wellness resources and technical assistance materials lbr CACFP providers. The 20-minute
survey will be conducted online tbr all audiences, or by telephone, as needed, among ccnters and

homes. 'l'he survey lbr sponsors, centers, and homes will also be available in both Errglish and

Spanish.

The State Agency has provided FNS with contact information lbr the Institutions participating in
the CACFP in North Carolina. In the next step of the project, KRC Research will be coritacting
sponsoring organizations for information on the centers and homes they sponsor. Your
Institution may be randomly selected to participate in the survey when it launches. We
encourage you to tully participate in this survey. We also encourage you to notiry your centers

and homes about their potential selection for the survey and encourage thcm to participate as

well.

Thank you fbr your support of this important endeavor.

c: SNP Staff
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